CHELTENHAM ASSOCIATION FOOTBALL LEAGUE

Minutes of the Management Meeting held by Webex on Wednesday 10th June 2020.
Attendees: N.Oram, A.Wakefield, T.Holmes, I.Nelder-Morgan, I.Hamilton, B.Hill, P.Tustain, M.Pates. (D.Johnson – appeared briefly, audio problems)
Apologies: D.Pardoe, S.Henley, P.Tustain, I.Smith
No show/No response: J.Hunt, T. Onions
AGM/Constitution
The AGM will be held at a suitable time in relation to the GFA guidelines on returning to football. 
NO, INM and IH met again after the meeting on the 3rd to go through some ideas on constitution. 

NO and INM presented their examples of constitution ideas that included starting the season in September (Hopefully!), November and January. Obviously the later we start, the less games will be played. 

Action on NO to send constitution proposals to all Committee members to digest for a further discussion on Thursday 18th June at 7pm. 

1. Disciplinary
TH went over his charges which related to late supplementary forms after the instruction to clubs to get this completed by 20th May. 
Action on DP to reach out to the new club secretary at Pittville United to offer assistance when the new season paperwork gets more intense. 
2. Treasurer
I.SM sent his apologies but has been devoting some effort to go through the league accounts in terms of reducing the expenditure to clubs for the upcoming season. 

With the end of our sponsorship with Bristol Street due to CV-19 effects on the motor industry, the League will be operating with reduced income for the new season. 

Ian’s calculations have enabled us to offer the clubs a 50% reduction in their £30 entry fee for the new season. Ian felt the League should be offering our clubs something in these difficult times even though it would result in some careful financial management for the new season. 

The Committee unanimously backed this initiative and thanked Ian for his efforts. 

3. AOB

IH contacted Bristol Street Motors in regards to sponsorship for the new season as detailed above after our latest 3 year contract came to an end. Bristol said that it will take some time for them to restore the financial stability after CV-19 so will not be able to sponsor us. However, they did say they would be happy to discuss for the season after when hopefully things will be in a better position for them.

Action on all to look through their contacts and see if there are any other sponsorship opportunities out there. 

Action on all to update signature blocks to remove Bristol Street reference. 

Action on Rob M to update website and remove Bristol Street. 

Action on Dan P to update facebook to remove Bristol Street. 

IH did reach out to Iain Sercombe in his new role of principle dealer Toyota Motorline. Iain wish us all well and said his branch is actually in Stourbridge so he would be unable to help. 
The committee discussed Gala Wilton withdrawing two teams and moving to the Stroud League. In a wish to understand their decision making process, action on TO, in terms of reporting back why they decided to move. 
4. DONM
Thursday 18th June via Google-meet. Action on IH to send out invites. 
